
 

October 26, 2023 
 
 
Re: Half Pint Paper Carton Supply Shortage 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 
We are experiencing an unexpected shortage of the half pint paper cartons 
from our supplier. Unfortunately, this shortage spans nationwide and no 
other paper carton vendors have any excess capacity to assist in alleviating 
this issue. 
 
We expect this shortage to affect all our customers, likely as soon as 
October 30th, and are being told that we should only see an improvement 
in supply by early 2024. We continue to seek alternative solutions and are 
in frequent contact with all potential vendors to try to shorten this 
timeframe.  
 
In the meanwhile, we can offer half gallons of lowfat, fat free, and lowfat 
chocolate milk as replacement, to be poured into cups on site. 
Unfortunately, we do not have a comparable offering for the fat free 
chocolate item, however, we do have the lowfat chocolate half gallon, 
which can be substituted. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience with us while we work 
hard to find an alternative supply or otherwise solve the issue with the help 
of our current paper carton vendor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mark Serling 
VP of DSD Sales 
 




